
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A 
MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

for the Burbank Water and Power Campus Stormwater Project 

This serves as the City of Burbank's Notice of Intent to adopt an Initial Study/Mitigated 
Negative Declaration for the Burbank Water & Power Campus Stormwater Improvement 
Project, prepared in accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), 
CEQA Guidelines, and local implementation procedures. 

Name of Project: Burbank Water & Power Campus Stormwater Improvement Project 

Project Location: Burbank Water & Power Campus, 164 Magnolia Blvd., Burbank 

Lead Agency: City of Burbank, Department of Water & Power, 164 Magnolia Blvd., Burbank 91502 

Project Description: The project proposes construction of stormwater improvements on the Burbank 
Water & Power campus and the adjacent off-site storm water drainage system. The 
project proposes to construct drainage improvements that would allow stormwater 
from adjacent properties to be intercepted and discharged into the BWC through a 
new outfall structure. Once separated, on-site runoff would be largely retained on the 
BWP Campus and either infiltrated into the groundwater or used for cooling tower 
make-up (replenishment) water. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the City proposes to adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) for 
the above-referenced project. The MND is based on the finding that the project's environmental effects 
would be less than significant with adherence to mitigation measures included in the Initial Study. The 
reasons to support such a finding are documented by an Initial Study prepared by the City. The Initial Study, 
the proposed MND and supporting materials are available for review at the City of Burbank, Department of 
Water & Power, 164 Magnolia Boulevard, Burbank, CA, 91502, Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 
noon and 1 :00 to 5:00 pm and at the City of Burbank Water and Power website, 
httos://burbankwaterandoower.com/stormwateroroject. The environmental documents are also available 
for public review at the Community Services Building located at 150 North Third Street, Burbank CA 91502, 
Monday through Friday, from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. 

Written comments regarding the proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration must be submitted to the 
Department of Water & Power prior to 5:00 p.m. on the last day of the 30-day public review/comment 
period (January 27, 2020). All correspondence and any questions regarding the MND should be directed 
to the following City staff: 

NAME/TITLE: Claudia Reyes or Sean Kigerl 

ADDRESS: City of Burbank 
Department of Water & Power 
164 Magnolia Drive 
Burbank, California 91502 

PHONE: 818.238.3510 or 818.238.3774 

EMAIL: CSReyes@burbankca.gov or SKigerl@burbankca.gov 

Public Review Period: Begins- December 26, 2019 Ends- January 27, 2020 

Public Hearing: Consideration of adoption of the MND by the City of Burbank will take place at a future date 
at the same time as the construction bid approval at the City of Burbank City Hall, Council Chambers, 
located at 275 East O ive Avenue, Burbank, California. 

Signature: _ ___:~~~).__ _________ _ 
Fred R mir , Assistant Community Development Director 
City of Burbank 


